
 

NEW FOR 2020 - Christmas Crazy Golf!  

Players can have a ‘hole’ lot of fun with 9 festive-themed challenges at our Christmas 
crazy golf course at our Gravesend and Staplehurst branches.  Before visiting our 
centres, please read event information below, added on 22nd October 2020 and may 
be subject to change depending on changes in Government guidelines on Covid-19. 

Location and opening times: Located outdoors, but under cover, the course will be 
open from Thursday 26th November until Christmas Eve, daily 10am to 4pm. Perfect 
for all ages to enjoy together.  

Admission prices: Tickets £3 per person or £10 for a family of 4, available at the course 
entrance. Pay with chip and pin cards or Apple Pay – we are not accepting cash. 
Everything you need to play is included – balls, putters and score cards – to enjoy a 
few rounds of laughter, entertainment and some friendly competition! 

Event safety information: If you or your household members have any of the symptoms 
of Covid-19, please do not come to the store. Children must be accompanied and 
supervised by an adult at all times. To manage social distancing throughout the course 
groups are limited to a maximum of 4 people. Face coverings will need to be worn. 
Hand sanitiser will be available at the start and end of the course. All clubs and 
equipment will be sanitised. Pushchairs/prams will need to be left at a designated spot 
at owner’s risk. No food or drink allowed on the course.  

Rules of Play  

1. No more than 4 in one group. 

2. All players hit their first shot before a second shot is played. 

3. 4 stroke limit per hole. 

4. Ball out of bounds is replaced at point of exit with one penalty stroke. 

5. Ball against obstacle may be moved one club head length. 

6. Ball farthest from the pin putts first. 

7. Stick to the path. 

8. Children must be accompanied by an adult at all times. 

 

 


